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Megan B. Caramore Honored as a Go To Lawyer for Workers’ Compensation in 
Virginia 

 

Norfolk, VA (July 12, 2021) – Vandeventer Black LLP is 

pleased to announce that partner Megan B. Caramore has 

been included in Virginia Lawyers Weekly (VLW) “Virginia’s 

Go To Lawyers” group of honorees. According to VLW, this 

program recognizes leading lawyers in a particular field, and 

this round focused on workers’ compensation law. 

“I am honored and thankful for this recognition provided by 

my peers,” said Caramore. 

Caramore concentrates her practice in state and longshore workers’ compensation insurance 

defense and regularly appears before the Virginia Workers’ Compensation Commission, the 

Office of Workers’ Compensation Programs, and the Office of Administrative Law Judges. She is 

a member of the Virginia Association of Defense Attorneys and the Virginia Workers’ 

Compensation Inns of Court. 

About Vandeventer Black LLP 

Vandeventer Black LLP is a dynamic business and litigation law firm established in 1883 

dedicated to responsiveness and results while delivering internationally recognized legal 

solutions. Headquartered in the commercial gateway of Norfolk, Virginia, its accomplished and 

diverse attorneys assist clients from offices located in Virginia, North Carolina, and Germany.  
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